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Dear	Praying	Friends,	

					While	most	of	us	are	enjoying	a	“back	to	normal,”	much	of	Africa	is	closing	back	down	
because	of	a	third	wave	of	Covid	infections.		The	map	at	right	shows	the	severity	of	
infections	with	the	darker	colors.		This	has	posed	a	major	problem	for	the	African	

governments,	as	well	as	for	our	missionaries,	
as	health	facilities	are	being	overwhelmed	
and	hospitals	are	overcrowded.		On	the	other	hand,	
more	people	have	suffered	from	the	effects	of	the	
restrictions	than	from	the	pandemic	itself!		Please	
keep	Africa	in	your	prayers!	
					However,	we	were	thrilled	to	have	in-person	
classes	this	year	at	Candidate	School	with	Mifty-seven	
missionaries	in	attendance	-	the	picture	at	left	
shows	the	“Africa	group!”		The	missionaries	in	the	
photo	are	going	to	the	countries	of	South	Africa,	
Ethiopia,	Nigeria,	Ivory	Coast,	Malawi,	Ghana,	
Uganda,	and	the	Sahara	region.	
	A	couple	weeks	later,	Camp	BIMI	was	a	

tremendous	success	with	thirty-eight	students!		Our	
family	was	involved,	assisting	in	various	parts	of	the	camp.		I	enjoy	teaching	in	the	afternoon	
sessions	which	are	geared	for	giving	practical,	hands-on	experience	with	situations	that	may	be	
encountered	on	the	mission	Mield.		We	have	taught	auto	maintenance,	survival	skills,	Mirst	aid,	and	
international	wiring.		Next	year,	we	hope	to	add	even	more	classes.		If	you	know	of	someone	
interested	in	missions,	have	them	visit	our	website	below	for	more	information!	
					Thank	you	for	your	prayers	as	we	conclude	another	fantastic	summer.		I	look	forward	to	
traveling	to	a	couple	countries	in	Africa	before	the	end	of	the	year!	

Until	all	nations	hear,	


